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     Welcome 2018! 
 

 
IŜŀŘǘŜŀŎƘŜǊΩǎ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜ 

 

άI hope that you all had an enjoyable and relaxing Christmas break 
and that your sons and daughters are refreshed and raring to go for 
a busy and extremely important term.   
 
I have spoken in previous newsletters about the important 
examinations that are facing our Year 11 and Sixth form students 
this summer and they will need to use their remaining time in 
school very wisely.  However, I want to focus on our Year 9 students 
who are midway through the exciting, but daunting process of 
choosing their GCSE options.  I enjoyed meeting many of the 
students and their parents last Tuesday evening and was very 
impressed by the sensible approach they were taking towards their 
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prove that it was a wise one! 
 
I hope that you enjoy reading about the many successes and 
forthcoming events here at Walton High School and I look forward 
to another very fruitful term.έ 
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    Food Bank Appeal   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Pictured: Mr Finlay, Headteacher with 
Co-op managers Gemma Highton and 
Matt Simpson 
 
Our school launched a food bank appeal 
in conjunction with the Central England 
Co-operative Stores to help those in the 
local community in need at Christmas. 
 
Pupils were extremely generous with 
their donations and have made a 
significant difference to those less 
fortunate than themselves at the festive 
time of year.   
 
A very big thank you to Mrs. Bardsley 
and staff at the Co-op stores at 
Wildwood and Silkmore lane. 
 

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ ¦ǎ 
The Rise  

Walton on the Hill  

Stafford  

ST17 0LJ 

01785 334917 or  

office@walton.staffs.sch .uk  

www.waltonstaffs.com  

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https://static1.squarespace.com/static/59a7d3adbe42d6a55ad33599/5a28202ef9619a3ad161aa6b/5a2c2b2ee2c483f486f46216/1515879738357/Star%2BFireworks%2B01.jpg?format%3D500w&imgrefurl=https://www.starfireworks.co.uk/&docid=CwtTT0whwI_V6M&tbnid=gTvQOwtfybuS5M:&vet=12ahUKEwi9xrXPsv_YAhUIJsAKHSGOBAo4rAIQMygQMBB6BAgAEBI..i&w=500&h=753&bih=906&biw=1280&q=firework images&ved=2ahUKEwi9xrXPsv_YAhUIJsAKHSGOBAo4rAIQMygQMBB6BAgAEBI&iact=mrc&uact=8


 

Expressions 2018 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Rehearsals are well underway for Expressions 20 18 .  
 

Our s tudents  are perfecting  their  year group dances,  
friendship group dances, trios, duets, gymnastics and 

dance routines  in preparation.  
 
With a sound and lighting team ensuring a perfect 

accompan iment , this show promises to be amazing!  
 

Performances are on Tuesday 6 th , Wednesday 7 th  and 
Thursday 8 th  February starting at 7.30pm . 
 

Tickets  at a cost of  £5 are available from Walton High 
School.  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 COMPETITION! 

 

CALLING ALL WRITERS! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In conjunction with the BBC:- 
 
Open to students up to 13 years 
old, deadline 22 February. 
 
For more details go to the school 
website and from the Home page 
go to the StudentsΩ page and 
select the Competitions menu 
choice, or follow the link below:  
 
Competition to write 500 words 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.waltonstaffs.com/media/84037/writing-competition.pdf
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WORLD  BOOK DAY  
 

   THURSDAY 1st MARCH 2018  
 

This year we are again celebrating World Book Day with our 
students in Years 7, 8 & 9 being able to attend school in fancy dress 

as a Book Character for the day.  There will be lots of fun activities 
and competitions going on.    
 

Prizes will be awarded to 1st, 2nd and 3rd best costume in the year 
group and house points awarded for all who participate.  

 
In association with World Book Day each pupil will receive a book 
token to redeem against one of the ten free books or one of the five 

teen books priced at £ 2.50 each (£1.50 with a token.) Alternatively 
the token can be used to receive £1 off a book or audio book to the 

value of £2.99 or more.  
 
The redemption period is between 27 th  February and  26 th  March and 

more details are indicated on the token.   
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                     Ski Competition 
 

On Friday 17 th  November Walton High School competed in 

their first ever ski competition at Telford Ski Centre.  
 
Sophie Broomhall did exceptionally well winning  a gold 

medal for the U14 girls and Millie Cashmore secured  a 
silver medal for the U12 girls .  Well done to all competitors.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations and well done to everyone involved . 
 

                       

                        Football 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to  the  Y9 football team who beat Sir Thomas 

Boughey 3 -2 in the semi - finals of the County cup.  Cameron 
scored a last minute equaliser  to take the match to extra 

time during which  Alfie scored the winner direct from a 
corner .  
Good luck in the  final !  
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Huge congratulations to Caitlin 
who recently achieved her silver 
boxing award at ΨRight Stuff 
Boxing.Ω 
 
The boxing club meets on 
Wednesdays at 3.30pm in the 
Gym. 
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Waltonôs Young Voices Choir joined  6,000 other voices at 
Young Voices  2018 on Friday 26 th January at the Genting 
Arena, Birmingham.   Last year they  had a big surprise, 

meeting Simon Nelson ï a former pupil of Walton High 
School ï who is a guitarist with the Y oung Voices  

Band.  Having  checked with Da vid Lawrence, conductor of 
the Young Voices  Concerts, Simon was  there again this 
year.   What a small wor ld!  
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Pictured:  Faye, Amber, James, Ethan, Jake and Benedict.  
 

Y10 Astronomy students with the  newly acquired 

observatory . Amber said ñit will give us more life 

experiencesò and Ethan added ñit will help with our 

coursework .ò 
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We are pleased to confirm that the 
installation of our electronic gates 
is now complete. 
 
The following closing and opening 
times will apply to both sets of 
gates:  

 
  Open  Close 
 06:00 a.m. 08:50 a.m. 
 15:15 p.m. 22:00 p.m. 
 

From Monday 29th January 2018 
we will be closing the main gates ς 
off the Rise ς at 6:00 p.m.   Only the 
rear gates will remain open until 
10:00 p.m.  
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                GCSE 3 

  

            GCSE 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

On 4th January 2018 we held our annual Design and Technology 

Show . T his displayed all the A level Product Design and Textiles work 

and promoted our newly launched Level 3 Diploma in Food 

Science.   This year we expanded the display into two further rooms 

to include all of last yearôs GCSE coursework pieces.  The 

department staff welcomed an overwhelming number of past 

students, current students, parents, staff and governors to the 

evening.   The refreshments had been made by the current GCSE 

food group and were  gratefully received by all who attended.   We 

look forward to holding a similar event next year and look forward 

to seeing many of you there.  

 

Emma Hillier  

[Head of Design & Technology]  
 

   Mat Y13 
 
 
Max Y13  
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